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Greetings UTC Members,

My name is Devon Kellogg. | am a wife, parent and a teacher living and working in the PSE
utility area. Our rapidly rising greenhouse gas emissions and corresponding changing climate
are of great concern to me for my health and for the children in my care.

I have recently heard that the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (WUTC)
is currently considering loosening the requirements for electric utilities to use 100% clean
energy by 2045. My family and | strongly oppose this change! We need a clean electric grid
to help transition our transportation and buildings sectors off fossil fuels asap for the sake of
our health, safety, prosperity, and our children's futures.

Please keep the strongest requirements possible in the CETA. Climate physics doesn't
compromise, therefore neither can we.

Sincerely,
Devon Kellogg
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